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Program Update 
 

We have said farewell to Jo and Jordan and thank them for their hard work and wish them the 

best of luck as they join new services. 

 

With Jo departing I would like to introduce myself as the new coordinator. I have met many of 

you already however, for those of you who I am yet to meet my name is Luc Curling. As I take 

on the task of getting to know all of your children and getting to know you I thought I'd give you 

an insight into my background. 

 

Originally form Portsmouth, England I have been been working for OSHClub for the last 2 years 

and St. Brendans Catholic School in Annandale. Whilst coordinating my own program I mentor 

other coordinators in their roles. In my time at St. Brendans we created a true community and 

partnership between the school and OSHClub. We gained exceeding marks from the 

department of education in Program and Planning, Relationships with children and Collabrative 

Partnerships with families and communitues which I wish continue at Newington. I have over 13 

years experience working with children from 6 months to 17 years from coaching, entertaining 

and educating as well as leading and developing teams to ensure children have the best quality 

of care whilst having fun. I believe children will learn through play and given the correct 

resources and guidance they will develop important life skills such as leadership, resilience, 

team work and given opportunities to try new and exciting experiences.  
 

I am looking forward to meeting all of you over the up and coming weeks and ensuring that we at 

OSHClub meet all of your childrens’ needs. Both parent and childrens’ voice in the program is 

important and if you have any ideas, suggestions or feedback please do not hesitate to speak to 

me at any time. 
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Booking Reminders 
Thank you to all of our families who are remembering to book in regularly.  This helps us  
maintain safe staff to child ratios and ensure we have plenty of food prepared for our hungry  
boys. We do understand that last minute events arise and for this reason we do accept drop ins; 
However, if you know  that you’ll be needing one off care, please endeavour to book online the  
day prior to your child attending the service. You have until midnight to book your child in for 
the following day. Should you need to make a late booking (attend on the day of), please SMS/ 
phone the coordinator on 0428 131 700. If we are at ratio capacity, we may need to inform you  
that we are unable to accept your child for the afternoon. Should you have any issues regarding 
your online account; please contact our accounts office at maria@oshclub.com.au or directly on 
1300 395 735  as she will be able to assist with any payment, account and/or booking issues. 
 
Late Collection of Children 
At OSHClub Newington our afternoon sessions conclude at 6:00pm; children collected after this 
closing time will be charged $2 per child per minute that you are late. If you are held up, please 
contact the program on 0428 131 700 as a courtesy to inform staff. 

Next Week’s Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Featured 

Activity BSC 
Speed uno chess Crimbert Tick tack toe Board games 

 
Featured 

Activity ASC 
Dodgeball origami Cup Monsters 

Building 
challenges 

Paper aeroplane 
challenges 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428131700 

Coordinator: Luc Curling 

Assistants:  Rebecca Leontios 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an account 

online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online 

account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the program. 
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